
School is back in session and so is life. 
Vacations have slowed down, and work 
has sped up. It is easy to slip into a world 
of our own with kid’s sports, fall outings, 
and planning for one holiday after another. 
Please don’t get so caught up in these 
things that we are not able to attend 
Mountain Springs Ranch events and meet 
our neighbors, make new friends and 
renew old ones, have fun close to home, 
volunteer to do things that better the area 
we live in and around, and attend board 
meetings that can inform us of what is 
going on in the community.

In the past two months, Mountain Springs 
Ranch has hired a pest control company 
for the pool areas, fi xed not one but two 
gated neighborhood columns and placed 
bollards to help stop future keypad 
collisions. We have closed 2 self-managed 
bank accounts to ease the burden on a 
volunteer treasurer and allow DAMC, 
management company, to help consolidate 
our fi nances. 

We had Town Hall meetings for 
the Vistas, the Ridge and the Hills 
gated neighborhoods to share budget 
information and educate those neighbors 
on assessments and what they pay for. 
They went over very well. We are in high 
hopes that the information spreads to 
those who were not able to attend, and 
each gated neighborhood starts to fi nd 
a couple of people to help represent the 
needs and wants of their areas.

Our fearless Treasurer, Nathan Weeks, 
has stepped out of the position and Kristin 
Wheeler has stepped up to take his place. 
She has an extensive background in 

corporate fi nancial planning and wants to 
keep MSR running smoothly fi nancially. 
Thank you and WELCOME!

We had a board meeting Aug. 20th and 
have another scheduled Sept. 17th. These 
are important meetings to discuss our 
future fi nances for Mountain Springs 
Ranch overall and your attendance and 
involvement will make a diff erence.

Two emails were sent out to remind 
everyone of the most common compliance 
issues so that individuals could fi x the 
problems on their own. Some of us have 
done a great job, so thank you! There 
are neighbors that might not be getting 
the message. Receiving a courtesy letter 
is supposed to be a way to know what 
is wrong and how to correct it. It is not 
meant to be ugly. Problems come when 
that letter is ignored, and the situation 
does not get corrected in a timely manner.  
Then more letters and fi nes start to come. 
The goal is for every resident in MSR to 
take responsibility for following the rules 
that were given to each one of us when 
we moved here. The Bylaws, Covenants, 
Supplemental Documents and the 
Architectural Site and Design Guidelines 
are what run the neighborhood and the 
Board and the ACC and DAMC carry out 
the orders. By reading these documents, 
we set ourselves and the community up 
for success by being more educated and 
informed on how things are run, who runs 
what, and so much more. 

We are starting to gain volunteers for a 
compliance committee, and we might 
change the name to the Community Crew.
They will help to reinforce the rules that make 



Mountain Springs Ranch a beautiful place to live. We need more helpers, 
so raise your hands please.

The fall socials are underway from a chili cook off  to tastings to karaoke, 
Trunk or Treat to a Turkey trot, Veterans Day, and a chance to bring in 
speakers for community safety. It will be busy and can only be successful 
with the help of volunteers. 

I wanted to give a shout out to the Welcome committee, led by Rose Rich.  
They have been busy this past month or so with all the new neighbors 
moving into MSR. I wanted to also thank Sarah Johnson, our walking 
group leader, for making the walks happen week after week. They even 
have a WhatsApp group when someone wants to go walking on diff erent 
days or diff erent locations. This is just an example of what volunteers can 
do to make our community better each day! YA’LL rock!!
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